Ridgefield Housing Authority Board
Ballard Green
Ridgefield, Ct 06877

Commissioner’s Present: Bob Hebert, John, Kukulka, Cathleen Savery, Vinny Liscio
Management Representative: Raul Pereles, Jr

General Announcement: Mr. Hebert announced that he was resigning from the Board
effective April 14, 2017

A Motion was made by Mr. Herbert to appoint Mr. Frank Coyle as new Chairman of the
Ridgefield Housing Authority as of April 14, 2017 and it was passed unanimously.

Discussions:

Tenant Commissioner Ms. Savery reported on heating issues and concerns about
repainting of apartments. The Commissioner’s present agreed top review the painting
policy. '

The Board discussed the posting of and content of Agenda’s, current process of taking
minutes, project tracking report and Work order status report and the demolition of the

Pump House,

M. Pereles reported on occupancy and “inappropriate use” of common areas around the
Meadows apartments.

Mr. Hebert adjourned the meeting at 11:20 AM.

Respectfully submitted by John W. Kukulka, Secretary



